
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Select 8th graders will participate in NAEP testing this coming Tuesday. If your child is 

participating, you would have already been notified.  

 

Interim reports will be sent on Wednesday via email using the document delivery feature in 

PowerSchool. Please let your child’s homeroom teacher know if you need a paper copy.  

 

As a reminder, our spring student/staff basketball game and student led conference night will 

take place on Thursday, March 7th. We will send out a little more information as we get closer.  

 

Congratulations to our girls’ basketball team. They have qualified for the district tournament. 

Their first-round game will played against Lincoln Middle here at JMS at 5:00 on Tuesday.    

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


